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Submitted to the Canadian Transportation Agency (Form submission) 

Subject: Consultation on proposed changes to strengthen the Air Passenger Protection 
Regulations 

Name: Mark Gerelus 

Date: 2023-07-12

Hello, 

As a frequent traveller, my concerns with the proposed updated APPR Regs are as 

follows: 

- Large and Small airlines are treated wholly differently still. If you've made the penalties 

so steep for large companies that small ones cant meet them, then they are too steep 

for all. There should be one standard for all commercially operated airlines to reduce 

complexity for the traveler. 

- Why is the government not holding itself accountable too? If there are airport security, 

air traffic control constraints etc. due to lack of services rendered from government 

contracted organizations, why should the airlines be held responsible for that? 

Increasing the airline's cost/risk means they will simply charge the traveler more money 

to offset the financial risk that these government agencies may create, and in the end 

we will all pay for it. 

I don't want to pay more taxes and/or airfare/surcharges to support this even larger, 

more cumbersome bureaucracy you are creating.
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